ACCREDITED PROFESSIONALS

— |ooK for something specCial in the
front entrahce to take home for our dads

Father’s Day

— remember your
teddys today!

weaqr your
sunglasses today!)

Junhe 202¢ Newsletter

Our butterfly larvae will arrive soon. We :
are so excited to care for them, watch *
as they grow, and thew let them go in

our yard! T+ will +ake several weeks, but we are
already plavming an exciting butterfly release
day, probably vext month. The children will learn
about the butterfly life cycle by seeing it first
hand.

Does anyone have gently-used
bikes that your children are
done with? I’m looking
to purchase these for
our collection and
would prefer second-hand!

Thanks for bringing spray K
sunscreen everyone, please == @ < »

be sure to give itto a
g Py Q.

teacher so our little friends

can’t getinto it in the front ’ & ‘

entrance.
Everyone also needs a

sun hat, change of

clothes, swim suits and
towels, to remain at the
daycare for the summer.&,:.\

TR nbow Giving-Back Project for June:

This month we Will be making seed treats to put inh
the Yard for our feathered friends.
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